Eastern Star Charity Foundation of N.J., Inc.
To live our obligation by providing “aid to members in their misfortunes” and educational support for the future


Sisters and Brothers of New Jersey Eastern Star:

As President of the Board of Directors of the New Jersey Eastern Star Charity Foundation, I had one major obligation: To send a letter to the Chapters inviting members to apply for vacant positions on the Board of Directors for Our Charity Foundation. As some of you may know, I have been dealing with a health issue and have not been able to fulfill that responsibility.

[bookmark: _GoBack]So, a month late, I invite you to consider an opportunity for service to our Order.  

At the 150th Grand Session in May  of 2021,  WE will be electing Members pf the Board of Directors to govern Our Eastern Star Charity Foundation of New Jersey.  There will be four three year terms and one two year “unexpired term” to be elected.

If you are willing to help bring your time and talents to serve the members of our order, please complete the attached application form and submit it to 
Kerry Milone-Clapp, PGO
8 Allen Terrace
Netcong, NJ 07857
H. 973-347-4579
C. 973-723-1355
Kerry Milone-Clapp <njescfsecggmail.com>

The application must be received by April 1, 2021.  It can be submitted electronically, but the signed original must be received within 7 days of the application’s submission.

A copy of the application form is attached.  Please distribute this information to your members.

Please consider this opportunity to serve your fellow members of Our Order, through serving on the 
The Eastern Star Charity Foundation Board of Directors/

Once again, I apologize for the delay in making this request.

In Star Service,

Fred Martin, WP
President, Board of Trustees
Eastern Star Charity Foundation of New Jersey
